
Press Release 

Saltash Town Council support Citizens Advice Bureau 

At the Annual Meeting of Saltash Town Council held on 5th May the Town Council 
RESOLVED to note the letter received from Citizen Advice Cornwall regarding 
community help.  

The community help offered by Citizens Advice Cornwall includes advice on benefits, 
housing and budgeting.  

The Town Council supports Citizen Advice and promotes the Service it offers to the 
residents of Saltash. 

In 2020 the Town Council supported the service through funding improvements to the 
offices at Belle Vue at a cost of £9,700. The funding was allocated to create a reception 
and triage facility which enables the service to support more residents in Saltash.  

Further information is to be published through the Town Council social media, Town 
notice boards and the Town Council website.  

Facebook @saltashtowncounciloffical 

Town Council website www.saltash.gov.uk 

END 

http://www.saltash.gov.uk/

